



The House of God Church, Keith Dominion Bishop Clary K. Butler, Sr., Chief Overseer | Senior Bishop

Monday, April 25, 2022

"For the LORD God *is* a sun and shield: the LORD will give grace and glory: no good *thing* will he withhold from them that walk uprightly." Psalm 84:11

Greeting Saints of the Most High God:

As many across this organization are preparing to descend upon our National Headquarters for the 2022 General Assembly, June 20th – 27th, we would like for all departments of the local, state and national church to help us commemorate – *A YEAR IN CELEBRATION: HONORING BISHOP CLARY K. BUTLER & FIRST LADY PATSY BUTLER*.

We are preparing a souvenir booklet of well wishes that will be available in the onsite and online bookstore. You still have time to be a part of this auspicious occasion, by placing an ad in this keepsake. The prices are as follows:

Full Page	\$100.00
Half Page	\$50.00
Shout Out (just your name printed in a special section)	\$15.00
Inside Front Cover	\$200.00
Inside Back Cover	\$175.00

This booklet will be available for a nominal fee of \$10.00 each.

All ads must be forwarded camera-ready¹, on or before, Wednesday, May 25, 2022, at 8:00 PM EST. Unfortunately, there will be no exceptions to this deadline date and time.

We ask that you please adhere to the following steps: 1) email your camera ready* ad to: **thehogckdinc@gmail.com**, 2) remit your payment by: (i) church check, cashier's check or money order payable to and mail to: The House of God Church, Post Office Box 22675, Nashville, TN 37202-2675, ATTN: CELEBRATION DEPARTMENT, or (ii) visit, www.hogconline.org and click on the word "donate." In advance we thank you for helping us celebrate the glory of God, through this administration.

The term, "camera-ready" means that your ad should be emailed ready to be added to the booklet, without editing.